
But,	note	that	VA	SB	641	appears	dead	this	year;	it	was	continued	to	2021	in	the	Virginia	Senate	
Judiciary	Committee	yesterday.		VA	HB	473	was	also	continued	to	2021	in	the	Virginia	
Assembly’s	Communications,	Technology	and	Innovation.	
		
As	far	as	I	can	tell	right	now,	that	leaves	the	leading	candidates	for	passage	this	year:			
		

1. New	York	(Private	right	of	action	for	whole	bill!);		
2. Washington;	and	
3. The	California	Privacy	Rights	Act	(“CPRA”;	MacTaggart’s	ballot	initiative).	

	


